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This Parish Council questions the need for the further expansion of Bristol International Airport on a number of grounds, including the impact of noise & air pollution, the loss of tranquillity & the changing landscape, together with the effects on climate change.
The Parish Council is a member of the Parish Councils Airport Association (PCAA), the purpose of the PCAA is to advise and represent its member councils on matters affecting them connected to Bristol International Airport and its operation.
This Parish Council regularly considers the environmental impact of air travel, together with travel to and from Bristol International Airport by passengers and freight.

The Parish Council believes that it is essential to improve both the public transport and the road network to the airport site before further development is considered.
We do not support an increase in flight numbers or any extension to permit flights during the night between the hours of midnight and six am.
We believe that the airports current size is appropriate for the regional catchment area and would recommend that Exeter and Cardiff airports are considered for development to meet the needs of their regions, which would have an added benefit of significantly reducing the distance travelled by many customers before their journey by air.
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